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From: Shayne Kneen
To: Ashley Cheong
Subject: Re: Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill Project, Matraville Proposed Modification - Additional Demolition


Works - GSNSW Response
Date: Monday, 2 March 2015 9:57:25 AM


Ashley,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response from the New
South Wales Department of Trade and Investment – Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW).
 
The GSNSW have no resource issues to raise concerning: Orora (formerly AMCOR) New Paper Mill
Project, Matraville Proposed Modification - Additional Demolition Works.
 
Queries regarding the above information, and future requests for advice in relation to this matter, should
be directed to the GSNSW Land Use team at landuse.minerals@trade.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 
Shayne Kneen | Geoscientist | Minerals and Land Use Assessment | Geological Survey of NSW
NSW Trade & Investment | Division of Resources & Energy
516 High St | Maitland | NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | Hunter Region Mail Centre | NSW 2310
T: 02 4931 6731 | F: 02 4931 6726 | E: shayne.kneen@trade.nsw.gov.au  
W: www.trade.nsw.gov.au | www.resources.nsw.gov.au
 
 


 


This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the
views of their organisation.
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